
 

 

 
DATE:    June 23, 2022 
 
TO:    Human Services Commission Members 
  
FROM:    Leslie R. Miller, Human Services Manager 
   Parks & Community Services Department  
  
SUBJECT: Human Services Application Review—Round 3 Continued  
 
Commissioners will continue to discuss their funding recommendations by goal areas.  
 
Background  
 
At its last meeting on June 7, 2022, the Human Services Commissioners began to discuss how to 
allocate the human services fund for 2023 with a discussion of Goal Areas Five and Four. 
Tonight’s meeting will begin with Goal Area Two. If there is time the Commission will cover Goal 
Area Three and then One.  


